
 

 

 

Notice to Students of SLIIT Academy 

Dear Students, 
 

 Considering the prevailing travel difficulties in the country, SLIIT Academy has decided 

to continue the online academic delivery for all ongoing academic activities. 

 

 However, respective lecturers will inform regarding essential on-campus activities which 

are scheduled for certain student groups. Please refer the SLIIT Academy Moodle for such 

arrangements. 

 

 

 Please note that all the examinations & assessments for this semester will be held 

on-campus. 

 
 

SLIIT Academy Student Affairs  

23rd July 2022 


